
February 3, 2021 

 

Hello to all,  

We kicked off the first year of the Parlor City Market in 2020 and goodness was it wonderful!  

The market has brought a life to downtown on Saturdays that business owners and members of the 

community alike have come to enjoy. COVID-19 Pandemic has brought many hardships for vendors, 

patrons, and the community. With precautions in place the market has provided an opportunity for 

patrons to shop local and support the growth of downtown.  

The Parlor City Market was able to offer a variety of food trucks, entertainment, and activities to 

promote the vendors and increase the quality of life for our community.  

As a vendor we hope that you enjoy selling your goods and produce in the beautiful Parlor City Plaza. 

BlufftonNOW! loves having you as part of downtown revitalization efforts as we continue to strengthen 

this beating heart of Bluffton.  

As a patron we hope that you know how much of an impact you are making on small business owners as 

you spend your dollars at the market.  You are helping dreams come true.  

 

 

We hope you join us again this year! See you at the market        

Sincerely,  

BlufftonNOW Board  

 

 


